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Greetings Everyone,
Hope everyone had a safe and healthy holiday. Just a quick update!

Your Executive is meeting this month. Committee’s are continuing to prepare for the
2024 Summer Slo-Pitch season.
Additional balls, bats and new scoreboards have been purchased for 2024.

Registrations are coming in! A reminder to send it in ASAP. Access the website for
the hardcopy, printable form or the online form.
https://www.wecsso.com/category/slo-pitch/
Payments by e-transfer, cheque, or cash.

Indoor SloPitch
Teams are back at play after the Holiday break. Lots of great plays and fun! Keeping
those skills sharp. The Summer season will be here before we know it!

Batting Cages
We received an email regarding a new slo-pitch indoor training facility, PaxPitch
Sports. https://paxpitch.ca/
Located at 2491 Dougall Avenue, across from the Rose Bowl and the Superstore. It
has 4 batting lanes.
You can book your team and receive 15% off an already great price. They will provide
lots of 11” or 12” softballs.
Contact Punj at 226-674-0226 or paxpitch@gmail.com for more details and availability.

Newsletters
Historically these come out in June and November and will be more comprehensive
than this update.
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